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Holiday Poinsettias 2019
Help Sponsor this Holiday Tradition! 

Each year during the season of Advent, the sanctuary is decorated with beautiful poinsettias that have been donated by members of the congregation who want to honor or remember their loved ones on Christmas Eve.
Dedications will appear in the worship bulletin on Christmas Eve and in the February e-Bell newsletter.

If you would like to contribute to the Poinsettia Fund, please complete this form and return it to the church office or drop it in the offering plate by Sunday, December 8. Plants may be picked up any time after Christmas Eve. 
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Christmas Flowers

Name


Phone


Dedication for worship bulletin (dedications will not appear on the poinsettias):
Amount $ 

Please make check payable to “The Packanack Community Church” and note “Christmas Flowers” in the memo.
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On Sunday, December 29th, please consider taking a poinsettia to an appreciative home.
Thank You for your contributions and assistance.
